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Daily Journal Staff Writer

A ctor Alec Baldwin’s 
settlement Monday 
with an art dealer he 
accused of fraud will 

bring him five times the $190,000 
he paid for the painting at the 
center of the dispute, his attorney 
said.

Steven Feldman, of Hueston 
Hennigan LLP and Baldwin’s lead 
counsel, said the amount ref lects 
what Baldwin would have earned 
from a full trial victory.

Ted Poretz of Zukerman Gore 
Brandeis & Crossman, represent-
ed New York gallery owner Mary 
Boone. He declined to comment 
on the allegations or the settle-
ment.

Baldwin sued Boone in 2016 
over the painting he purchased 
in 2010 — a piece by artist Ross 
Bleckner called “Sea and Mirror.” 
According to court documents, 
Baldwin was captivated by the 
painting and wanted to buy it. 

When Baldwin received the 
painting, he said he felt something 
was amiss. The colors seemed dif-
ferent, Baldwin said.

Boone explained the discrepancy 
away by telling Baldwin that the 
painting’s previous owner was a 
smoker, and that she had it cleaned, 

according to the complaint.
The claim never sat well with 

Baldwin, Feldman said. The actor 
later voiced his skepticism to art-
ist friends, who confirmed he was 
right to be suspicious. He con-
fronted Boone and she confessed 
the painting wasn’t “Sea and Mir-
ror,” according to the complaint.

A source familiar with the case 
said the painting was a replica cre-
ated by the original artist. Bald-
win v. Boone, 65807/2016 (N.Y. 
Sup. Ct., filed Sept. 12, 2016).

In court documents, Boone ar-
gued Baldwin knew — or should 
have known — that the piece was 
not an original at the time he’d 
purchased it, Feldman said.

Over the course of discovery, 
Feldman said the legal team 
found evidence that directly con-
tradicted Boone’s claim. With the 
evidence in Baldwin’s favor — and 
Hueston Hennigan’s recent string 
of successes in fraud cases, point-
ing to a $12 million award in a 
2013 wine fraud case as an exam-
ple — Feldman said the team was 
confident about going to trial. 

Feldman said he thought that 
may be what prompted the defen-
dant to agree to a settlement with 
terms  favorable to Baldwin.

“I think it was the result of us 
going for aggressive pretrial dis-

covery that revealed Boone’s cul-
pability and scheme to defraud 
Alec, which justified his claims 
entirely for fraud and punitive 
damages,” Feldman said. “The 
settlement obviously ref lects mul-
tiples above what the work that he 
purchased actually cost.”

In addition to the cash, Baldwin 
will additionally receive two more 
paintings from the “Sea and Mir-
ror” artist as per the settlement, 
Feldman said.

“This is the exact right result 
for the fraud that occurred in this 
case,” Feldman said.
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mation about constitutionally 
protected medical services like 
abortion.”

Nelson explained why the 9th 
Circuit did not believe the land-
mark Supreme Court decision 
Planned Parenthood v. Casey, 505 
U.S. 833 (1992) demanded appli-
cation of the highest level of scru-
tiny, despite a circuit split on that 
question.

The law would pass muster un-
der any level of scrutiny as applied 
to the pregnancy centers, she 
said.

Attorneys for the centers, which 
include Chapman University Fowl-
er School of Law professor John 
C. Eastman, noted the split in 
their cert petition and argued the 

9th Circuit erred in applying the 
less-rigorous intermediate scruti-
ny test.

“[T]he State of California now 
forces licensed centers to commu-
nicate the government’s message 
about state-funded abortions to 
everyone who walks in the door,” 
the attorneys wrote.

They argued the law is particu-
larly burdensome for unlicensed 
centers because it requires them 
to announce they are not medical 
facilities to clients in numerous 
languages. This has the effect of 
discouraging advertising of their 
anti-abortion message, they said.

California’s opposition brief 
stressed its argument that the 
speech in question is profession-
al in nature and deserves limited 
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